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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Clearview Council Adopts New Development Charges 

By-law 

On June 25, 2019 

 

CLEARVIEW, ON March 21, 2019 – On March 18, 2019, the Township of Clearview held 

a Public Meeting on the proposed new Development Charges (DC’s). A background 

study was presented, and citizens were given the opportunity to ask questions and raise 

any concerns.  

The proposed new DC’s will be higher to reflect higher construction costs and revised 

projects. A new DC class for Special Care units has also been created that is lower in 

cost. The new Development Charges By-law and fee structure will be brought to 

Clearview Council on June 24, 2019, with the intent to implement the new DC’s on June 

25, 2019.  

Building Permits that are issued and paid for by Monday, June 24, 2019, will still receive 

the current DC rates. The proposed new rates and background study are available for 

review on the Clearview website at www.clearview.ca.  
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For more information, please contact:  

Edward Henley 
Director of Finance/Treasurer, Clearview Township  
(705) 428-6230 ext. 225 
ehenley@clearview.ca  

Steve Sage 
CAO, Clearview Township  
(705) 428-6230 ext. 228 

ssage@clearview.ca  
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